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Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265,

^ Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

NRC Region III has received allegations concerning the adequacy and
implementaticn of various security activities at the Quad Cities Nuclear
Generating Station. The attachment to this letter describes the allegations
received which require resolution and a response and others which are forwarded
for information purposes only. It also contains the identity of some of the
personnel allegedly involved in the issues.

The enclosure to this letter shou'd be controlled and distribution limited to
personnel with a "need-to-know" until your investigation of the allegations
has been completed and reviewed by NRC Region III. The enclosure to this
letter is considered as Exempt from Public Disclosure in accordance with
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a).

We are concerned that the identified issues may represent failures of personnel
to understand, implement or follow established procedures which ', eft uncorrected
may result in violations of NRC requirements.

For these items. indicated, we request that the Commonwealth Edison . Company
fully analyze the allegations, initiate an in-depth investigation, and take
all actions you deem appropriate to resolve these issues. We also request that
the results of your review and disposition of those matters be submitted to us
within 45 days after receipt of this letter. We request that your response
contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards information so it can
be released to the public and placed in the NRC'Public Document Room. If

L necessary, such information should be contained in a separate attachment which
' will be withheld from public disclosure.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

The response directed by this lettee is not sub.iect to the clearance procedure
of the Office of Management and Budge as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511. "
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2. JUN 15 1988-

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. Should you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact me or Mr. J. Kniceley of my staff
(312) 790-5641.

Sincerely,

M'Y|
Charles E. Norel us, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards -

Enclosure: Summary of
Allegations

(10'CFR 2.790(a)INFORMATION)

cc w/ enclosure:
H. Bliss, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
R. L. Bax, Plant Manager

cc w/o enclosure (10 CFR 2.790(a)
INFORMATION):

,

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
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